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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 22, 2013

TO: Honorable René Oliveira, Chair, House Committee on Business & Industry
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2091 by Canales (Relating to an executory contract for the conveyance of real

property; providing a penalty.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would clarify legal proceedings surrounding an executory contract for the sale of real
property.  It is anticipated that the bill would not significantly increase the number or length of
legal proceedings.  No significant fiscal impact is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council, 450
Department of Savings and Mortgage Lending
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